From: Bonnie Alter |

Sent: 03 June 2018 18:51

T o ot S
Subject: ref: 2018/2340/P

Dear Sir:

The relocation of the sculpture at the Swiss Cottage library during construction is under discussion.
As you know, the Inspector agreed to moving the Hampstead Figure but recommended
"repositioning with careful thought...to substantially enhance the setting of the sculpture and its
relationship with the library".

EL wants to dump it behind the building on Adelaide Road: out of sight and out of mind.

In order to honour the integrity of the artwork and respect the inspector's stipulation, the most
appropriate location would be to re locate it on the grass mound directly in front of the library near
the outside gym. This gives everyone a good view of it in a safe location.

The construction of 100 Avenue road is going to be a complete disaster for the neighbourhood for
the next few years. Let's try and retain any semblance of order and good appearance that is possible.
Yours truly,

Bonnie Alter
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